

Navan Educate Together N.S Commons Road Navan Co. Meath C15 YY3D

Email: etnavan@hotmail.com

Tel/Fax: 0469060305

Learn Together Principal: Eleanor Barker School Roll No: 20164S to Live Together

25th August 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are looking forward to welcoming all our pupils and parents / guardians back to school for the 2020/2021 school year on Thursday next, 27th August. The Logistics Plan sent last week detailed specific plans and procedures we will be using. Here are a few more pieces of information for you ahead of returning to school.

Our admin system at school is called Aladdin. We are currently upgrading our system. This will help to improve communication between home and school and will also facilitate contactless payments. When this is up and running full details will be sent out to parents. Until then we will not be looking for or accepting payments.

We will be operating a NUT FREE school due to the number of children in the school with severe nut allergies. We ask that you ensure your child does not bring nuts or food/bars/spreads etc. with any traces of nuts into the school with them. We thank you for your co-operation with this.

Please find attached information from the HSE with advice for parents. It is a guide on what symptoms to look out for and what to do if your child is unwell. Further information on COVID-19 symptoms in children is available at: - https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/coronavirus/if-your-childhas-symptoms.html

We look forward to re-opening the school in an orderly safe manner, while reassuring the children and making them feel comfortable, safe and relaxed with their friends in the new school environment. This will be achieved by all of us working towards this common goal.

Kind regards,

Eleanor Barker

Principal















